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Present 
 
Wayne Wagner, Ellen Wagner, Kathy Schofield,  

Diane Willoughby Administrative Assistant to the Board of Selectmen 

Board of Selectmen Members Lawney Tinio, Mike Goddard and Mark Reil 

 
 

 

 

6:40 Presentation of Recommended Bid for Olney Cook Landscape Project 
 
The Historical Commission met to recommend for approval the Bid submitted by AJ Virgilio 

Construction Company to the Board of Selectmen for the Olney Cook Landscape Project.  

 

The Board of Selectmen voted unanimously to approve the recommendation.  

 

 

6:45 Meeting with the Board of Selectmen Adjourned 
 
 

Meeting Date May 2, 2014 at 6:30pm 

Location Miscoe Hill Elementary School Board of 
Selectmen Meeting 

Status Approved 
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